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Vehicle fire investigated in Atchison
(KAIR)--A joint investigation, between the Atchison Police and Fire Departments,
is ongoing following a late Wednesday night vehicle fire on an Atchison Street.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, first responders
found the unoccupied 2017 Chevrolet Equinox to be fully engulfed in flames when
they arrived at the street, where it was parked, in the 200 block of North 10th
Street.

The emergency crews were called to the scene shortly before midnight when the
vehicle fire was reported.

According to Wilson, the cause of the fire remains under investigation by the two
Atchison agencies.

Many Signals Communications



